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CHRISTMAS CRAFT SALE FUNDRAISER 
We raised $1768 for our Sibling School Families through our Christmas Craft Sale & donations from the Christmas Concert which enabled us to purchase Superstore gift cards for their most needy families. A Big thank-you to Mrs. Sekhon for all her hardwork and assistance with the Sibling School Initiatives. Thank-you to all of the teachers & students for making the fantastic Christmas ornaments and gifts.  Last year we helped 10 families and this year we were able to help 20 families with gift cards! 
CHRISTMAS FAMILIES GIFT HAMPERS 
This year we were able to provide gift hampers for 8 families.  All our OC elves were busy wrapping up packages and bringing Christmas cheer.  The families had all their presents’ delivered and were over whelmed and surprised by our compassion and kindness.  
CHRISTMAS CONCERT FOOD DONATIONS 
Once again, Ocean Cliff you showed your thoughtfulness with your abundance in food donations to our Sibling School; so much so that we were able to make up very large boxes of various food items for each of the 8 families. 
Due to our Ocean Cliff Community’s big-heartedness, we were able to provide support for a total of 26 families, which is the most we have ever been able to help make a difference for this Christmas. 
Thank-you for all of your tremendous support, graciousness and generosity for our Sibling School!
Wishing you and your families a very Merry Christmas & all the best for the New Year 2020!
Warmest Regards, 
Malinda Allanson 
Sibling School Charitable Donations Coordinator  


